
Ref  : DMA/AIFI/98/C 1017 
Date:  08/05/2019 
 
Dear Captain 
Good Day, 
  
Please find the attached Iranian Notices to Mariners No's. S.09/2019  regarding “ Piling 
Operation for Establishing Marine Station in Vicinity Of Shah Allum Shoal 
Beacon”  which was received through P.M.O. for your kind information and further 
action as necessary. 
 
 

You are requested to confirm receipt, discuss the contents in the next 
  consolidated meeting on board & keep a copy in the file DA-11 . 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Ali Mohtasham 
Accident Investigations & Fleet Inspections  
ROD Ship Management Co. 
Dept. Tel No.  : 0098-21-26100357-8 
Dept. Fax No. : 0098-21-26125081 
Direct Tel No. : 0098-21-2384 3553 
Please reply to dma@sealeaders.com 
(Note: This e-mail has been sent as BCC <blind carbon copy to : All R.O.D.-SMC 
Vessels, to eliminate the lengthy list that would result if this e-mail is printed) 
 




